Anonymous Anonymous

Very disappointed to see after all of the meetings, workshops, time put in on following Ecology and
the Preliminary Draft Permit that the Action Levels changed by a reduction of 6000 lbs/year from
the Preliminary Draft to the Draft. I feel this is dishonest and puts everyone into a trigger instantly.
Laboratory additional costs per year for our plant is $12,000. The Permit contradicts itself
continuously. We are a smaller plant so $12,000 in additional costs is above the "5% of Operational
Budget." I noticed the bigger treatment plants with the most influences on the Puget Sound are
permit for numerous millions of 1bs. loading per year. Wow. Good job people.



